
State of North Carolina  

County of Alamance  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Alamance County Board of Commissioners will consider the donation of eleven 

(11) surplus Law Enforcement Vehicles to the Alamance Community College Law Enforcement section 

on Monday, May 6th 2024 at 9:30 a.m. in the Commissioners' Meeting Room, 2nd floor of the County 

Office Building, 124 W. Elm St., Graham, NC.   The purpose of this donation is the vehicles will be 

repaired by Alamance Community College and used for in service training and training new law 

enforcement recruits.  

This 25th day of April 2024 

Tory M. Frink, Clerk to the Board  

Alamance County Board of Commissioners 


